,‘ | STATE OF CONNECTICUT
 DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTIO1

July 19, 1990 . .

- 'The Honorable Joanne:S. Wentworth
- Mayor, Town of North Branford
" Town Hall
.. P,0. Box 287
v 1599 Foxon Road
. .“'North Branford, CT 06471-0287

Dear Mayor Wentworth:

I have reviewed a copy of North Branford's recently adopted

noise control ordinance as submitted by Richard D. Schultz, P & 2

Administrator, and find it in conformity with our state noise

- standards. Therefore, pursuant to Section 22a-73 (c) of the

Connecticut General Statutes I approve North Branford's noise

control ordinance as adopted by your Town Council on June 5, 1990
(copy attached).

As you may be aware we are available to provide instruction in
the use of noise monitoring equipment. Contact Joseph B. Pulaski at
566-7497 if you need this type of assistance.

Please accept my congratulations for developing an excellent
and comprehensive local noise control ordinance.

ohn W. Anderson
Deputy Commissioner
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cc: Richard D. Schultz, P & Z Administrator
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